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Fresno County Park Closures 

Lost Lake Park, located along Friant Road, adjacent to Friant, CA and Skaggs 

Bridge Park, located along Highway 145, north of Kerman, CA continues to be 

closed to the public due to flood releases from Millerton Dam.   

 

The flood releases have inundated portions of both parks and continue to be a 

public safety hazard.  At this time it is not known as to when the flood releases 

will be reduced; however it is expected to last potentially through the end of 

April.   

 

Avocado Lake Park, located in Piedra, CA, Kearney Park, located just west of 

Fresno on Kearney Blvd and Laton Park, located just south of Laton on Fowler 

Ave. remain open to the public.   
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